Sharon Craig

From: webmaster@ribblevalley.gov.uk
Sent: 02 February 2021 17:12

To: Planning

Subject: Form completion: Planning Application Comments Form
FORM DETAILS

Web Ref No: 23714

Form: Planning Application Comments Form
Completed:  02/02/2021 17:11:34

Status: Pending

USER DETAILS

. t_lser Unregistered user

email:

USER INPUTS

tie: QD
Lastivame: (D
firstvame: (D

rumbertom QN
postadares: QD

postCode: -

refNo: 3/2021/0076
oddDev: Queen Mary Terrace, Mitton Road Whalley

| object to this application on the following grounds: 1. Unjustified demolition of housing stock
suitable for affordable housing at a time when the British Government claims the UK has a housing
shortage. 2. The proposed building of 50 properties is too high a density for that area. 3. There is a
proposed closure of a long established Right of Way adjoining the development site. 4. Queen Mary
Terrace and Bridge Terrace, as the names imply, are arguably of historic importance, being part of
the former Queen Mary Military Hospital which served injured soldiers from WW1, many who now
lie in the War Graves Cemetery directly opposite. 5. Whalley as a village is vastly over developed
and needs NO MORE HOUSES.
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